
Image not found or type unknown

M&T Discusses Presidential
Regulation on Foreign Workers with
Italian Business Association in
Indonesia
The issuance of Presidential Regulation No. 20 of 2018 on the Use of Foreign Workers

presents a simplified process in licensing the use of foreign workers in Indonesia and

promoting foreign direct investment in the country. 

Last 14 May 2018, the Italian Business Association in Indonesia (IBAI) held a breakfast

meeting for its members and invited the Firm to speak about this new regulation. Hendrik

Pasaribu and Candace Limbong from the Firm’s employment department presented the

material and led the discussion. H.E. Ambassador Vittorio Sandalli, the Italian Ambassador to

Indonesia, also attended this event.


